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Councilmember Noecker,

I was disappointed to learn that you ignored certain areas of feedback from the East Grand Avenue
Overlay District Advisory Committee for building design, specifically the recommendations for
height-angled stepbacks and alley setbacks. Supporting these recommendations would mitigate the
adverse effects on surrounding neighbors, such as drastic shadow-causing height differences from
adjacent buildings and constant illegal alley parking due to lack of space.

Please reconsider your amendments.

Respectfully,

 
Brenda Besser
24 St. Albans St. S.
St. Paul, MN 55105
651-503-5195
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